From: Wagner, Nick 
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 7:11 AM
To: ZZGrp, Council Members <ZZCNCMEMBERS@kingcounty.gov>
Cc: Logsdon, Kristina <Kristina.Logsdon@kingcounty.gov>; Domingo, Cindy <Cindy.Domingo@kingcounty.gov>; McMorris, Jeff <Jeff.McMorris@kingcounty.gov>; Cooper, Adam <Adam.Cooper@kingcounty.gov>; Muhm, Jeff <Jeff.Muhm@kingcounty.gov>; Camenzind, Krista <Krista.Camenzind@kingcounty.gov>; Spellecy, Cynthia <Cynthia.Spellecy@kingcounty.gov>; Braddock, Shannon <Shannon.Braddock@kingcounty.gov>; Goff, Tom <Tom.Goff@kingcounty.gov>; Burns, James <James.Burns@kingcounty.gov>; Busch, Carolyn <Carolyn.Busch@kingcounty.gov>; Noris, Anne <Anne.Noris@kingcounty.gov>; Hamacher, Pat <Pat.Hamacher@kingcounty.gov>; Resha, John <John.Resha@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Audio-visual equipment in the Council Chamber
 
Councilmembers,
At the June 15 COW meeting, during the discussion of proposed legislation about remote attendance at council and committee meetings, concerns were raised about the adequacy of the current audio-visual equipment in the Council chamber. KCTV is aware of the limitations of the current equipment and has explored options for upgrading it. At my request following the June 15 COW meeting, KCTV Station Manager James Burns asked a vendor he has consulted in the past to update the vendor’s summary of the available options for improvement. The vendor’s response is the attached letter dated June 20, 2016, from Utter Associates, which provides a cost-benefit analysis of options for improvement.
Nick
Nick Wagner
Council Staff
Metropolitan King County Council
206-477-0894
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